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Tallwood	Women’s	Club	Monthly	Communication	to	Members	
March	2021	

 
	
	
Welcome	everyone	to	the	Tallwood	Women's	Club	2021	season!	In	response	to	concerns	
from	some	of	our	members	that	COVID	restrictions	have	made	it	harder	to	keep	up	with	
what's	going	on,	your	board	has	decided	to	send	you	an	email	each	month	highlighting	
issues	and/or	decisions	made	at	its	meeting	on	the	first	Tuesday	of	each	month.	These	
emails	will	replace	the	spring,	summer,	and	fall	newsletters.	
	
Your	Board	has	met	recently.		As	a	result	the	following	topics	are	newsworthy	to	our	
Membership:	
	
Orientation	for	New	Members	–	Tuesday,	April	6	at	10	a.m.	Location:	Tallwood	Grill	
Room.	
	Due	to	continued	covid-19	restrictions,	this	gathering	will	be	limited	to	new	and	
prospective	members,	their	sponsors,	if	they	have	any,	invited	board	members	and	invited	
pro	shop	staff.	
	
Opening	Day	–	Tuesday,	April	13.			
There	will	be	no	general	meeting	due	to	the	continued	covid-19	restrictions.		We	will	play	9	
holes	of	golf,	Texas	Scramble	format.		You	will	have	signed	up	for	this	event	when	you	send	
in	your	Membership	Application	to	Marcia	Robbins.		More	information	will	be	provided	
from	the	Tournament	Chair	once	it	is	known	who	will	be	playing.	
	
Tournament	Schedule	has	been	posted	to	our	website.		It	will	be	emailed	to	each	of	you.		
A	copy	of	it	will	also	be	on	our	bulletin	board	in	the	clubhouse	as	well	as	included	in	the	
upcoming	Membership	Booklet.	
	
Member/Guest	Tournament	–	We	will	not	have	this	event	this	year.		In	the	past	couple	of	
years	there	were	many	discussions	among	board	members	to	host	it	less	frequently.		It	was	
agreed	upon	to	host	Member/Guest	event	every	other	year	and	during	the	year	that	the	
Blackledge	Women’s’	Golf	Association	(BWGA)	does	not	host	theirs.		Many	of	our	members	
are	also	members	of	BWGA,	and,	many	of	our	remaining	members	are	being	invited	to	the	
BWGA’s	event	as	guests	as	we	invite	BWGA	members	to	be	our	guests	when	we	host.	
	
Since	BWGA	will	host	their	Member/Guest	event	this	year,	we	will	host	one	in	2022.		
	
HAT	Tournament	–	There	will	not	be	a	HAT	Tournament	this	year.		There	are	many	
ongoing	discussions	with	BWGA	exploring	possible	changes.	
	
Other	–	We	will	host	the	SNEWGA	Super	Seniors/Legends	tournament	on	August	16.			
	
Please	notify	our	Cheer	Committee	(Velvet)	if	you	know	of	any	member	needing	a	bit	of	
cheer,	and,	of	those	having	any	significant	good	news.		
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Please	feel	free	to	bring	up	any	issues	you	are	aware	of	so	the	board	can	discuss	these	
promptly.	To	get	re-acquainted	as	to	who	the	Board	members	are	the	roster	will	be	emailed	
to	you.	
	
Golf	fees	–	The	new	fees	are	posted	on	the	Tallwood	CC	website.		For	your	convenience	the	
following	are	the	rates:	
	 Seniors	-		

18	holes	riding	-	$49;	 18	holes	walking	-	$32.	
9	holes	riding	-	$28;	 	 9	holes	walking	-	$19.	

	 Regular	–		
	 	 18	holes	riding	-	$59		 18	holes	walking	-	$42	
	 	 9	holes	riding	-	$31	 	 9	holes	walking	-	$22	
	
	
	
Prepared	by:	
	
Sophia	Rodin	
Communications	


